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Important
Information 

Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding
officers are: 

Rhian Hartwell

Ross Fitzpatrick
07458073279 

 
Caroline Joy 

Jamyn Beesley 
07495158404

Please contact them if you
have any concerns relating

to child protection or
safeguarding. 

DOSBARTH GWDIHW

02920752713
Important dates: 

Easter holidays 25/03/24
Pupils return 08/04/23

DOSBARTH CADNO

DOSBARTH DRAENOG 

Mawrth/March 2024

The pupils in Dosbarth
Draenog have all been
enjoying playing and

making their own music
over the last few weeks.
With a little fine tuning
we’re sure that some of

them will be the pop stars
of the future! 

Gwych bechgyn. 

Core Values

Our core values
underpin everything

we do.

Keep everyone safe
 Communicate
effectively
Stay positive
Be flexible
Respect our differences 
Maintain high 

       expectations

Dosbarth Gwdihw continue
to throw themselves into all

the exciting opportunities
offered to them. 

They have learnt the Easter
Story and really enjoyed

“Egg Marbling.”
All the pupils are making

huge progress. Ardderchog. 

Dosbarth Cadno embraced
all things Cymraeg/Welsh

this month. They
thoroughly enjoyed lots of
arts and craft sessions and

made some wonderful
Welsh art . They studied
the  Story of Gelert and

learnt about famous Welsh
people.  

http://www.thecourtschool.co.uk/
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FOOD BANK DOSBARTH ROBIN GOCH 

DOSBARTH BROGA

DOSBARTH PRY-COPYN 
Dosbarth Pry Copyn were
lucky enough to go to the
beach and spent the day

looking for Sea Glass.
They collected lots of
lovely pieces from the

waves and have set about
making some wonderful

art from it all.  

Dosbarth Broga have had a
wonderful month. They have

been on lots of trips and have all
been working hard. They have

turned half the classroom into a
massive den with recycled
cardboard. The boys really

enjoyed their gymnastics session
at UWIC too. 

Mrs Whittle and Miss Mitchell   

Red Nose Day 

Robin Goch are making lots
of progress with all of the

pupils having lots of
opportunities for hands on
learning. Some have been
out litter picking, others
have been building epic

minecraft worlds. 

George from Dosbarth Robin
Goch led the school’s

fundraising activities this
year. The whole school got

behind him with his
commitment to walk, scoot

and run 1000 laps of the
yard. Lots of the boys joined

in with his final lap. 
He brought cakes and cookies

to school to sell and as a
school we made a

phenomenal £130. We are
always so humbled by our

families’ kindness and
generosity. Diolch yn fawr. 

Ffotogaleri
Cath Cairns visited the school
last week and held workshops

with all the pupils. They
absolutely loved the sessions
and produced some amazing

pieces of art. Diolch Cath. 

It’s been a bitter sweet week for pupils and staff this week as we said goodbye to
Mrs Whittle and Miss Mitchell who between them had over 35 years at the Court
School. Mrs Whittle started at the school 25 years ago and has worked across the
school. She has enriched the lives of so many pupils over the years treating each

one as if they were her own. We wish her a very well-deserved rest and retirement. 
Miss Mitchell joined the school 14 years ago and has been a really important part in
nurturing every pupil she works with. She has built up really strong relationships
with staff and pupils alike. The school will definitely not be the same without them. 


